
 

Sarsuna College 

NOTICE  

13.11.2021 

In compliance with the order of the Govt. of West Bengal the offline classes will commence on 

and from 16.11.21. However, as a first step both the offline and online modes of taking classes 

will remain continued keeping in mind the present COVID pandemic situation. After reviewing a 

single mode of taking classes may be opted. Students are asked to follow the class routines 

published/ to be published in the specified column of the college Website. Students are advised to 

contact their respective departments for any query/ clarifications regarding the class schedule. 

They are further asked to maintain the COVID protocol strictly for offline classes. The boys' 

common room will remain locked during the class hours and maximum five girl students will be 

allowed to enter the girls' common room at a time for a short period maintaining social distance. 

Students are further advised to wash hands frequently by soap in the toilets. No student will be 

allowed to enter the college without mask. In the class rooms students are asked to maintain social 

distances among themselves and not to open their masks. In the intervals between successive 

classes students are asked to stay inside the class rooms without gathering in the corridor. The 

following days are scheduled for offline classes for different streams. 

 

Science & Commerce           Monday, Wednesday & Friday 

 

Arts            Tuesday, Thursday & Saturday 

 

Students are asked to leave the college premises immediate after the ending of their last scheduled 

classes of the day. College authority wishes good health and wellness to all students in this new 

normal situation. 

 

 
    Principal 

Sarsuna College 


